
 
 
Coast Care Update for Pukehina  
April 2021 
 
Dune planting season is coming up  
Dunes are the backbone of our beaches and there’s still lots of places on our stretch of coast that 
would benefit from spinifex & pingao.  Adopt a spot, remove all the weeds and plant native sand-
binding plants - spinifex & pingao! 
 
Please call Chris and Tania on 0800 884 881 extn 8801 or email them 
coastcare.west@boprc.govt.nz to get the info and what you need, to help get more plants in the 
ground this season!  They also provide bags for weeds to go in and collect them from the roadside 
at regular intervals.  
 

   
 

    

Update re actions following large storm event in 2020. 

Planning and consultation with homeowners to 
complete the second step in the push-up process from 
2020, is underway.  In some areas the steep dune face 
behind the push-up will be reshaped.  Planting will occur 
in autumn 2021 and Jim Dham will order these from 
Coast Care on behalf of the properties in the affected 
areas.    
If you have any questions regarding the actions in this 
area, please email PRRA at pukehinabra@gmail.com   
 

Ngā mihi nui J   
From the Pukehina Residents and Ratepayers Assocaition Committee 


